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PRESS RELEASE 

Paris, January 12, 2021 
 

 

UIA Condemns Attack on U. S. Capitol 
 
 

UIA is appalled by the attack on the Rule of Law that occurred in the United States on January 6. 

Our association has always supported the Rule of Law everywhere around the world and was shocked to 
see the President of the United States foment insurrection. We watched in horror as his followers attacked 
American institutions of democracy. We join in the sentiments expressed by our friend, the President of 
our sister organization the American Bar Association, in condemning the actions of the rioters (see here), 
and we demand a full accounting of all who were responsible for this inexcusable and dangerous assault 
on the Rule of Law.  

 
 
 
More about the UIA 
 

UIA is the global and multi-cultural organisation for the legal profession, established in 1927 and now with members in 110 
countries, which provides professional development, learning, promotes the rule of law, defends the independence and freedom 
of lawyers worldwide, and emphasizes friendship, collegiality and networking among members. 
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